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ANNOUNCEMENTS
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GENERAL



VINTON CHRISTMAS PARADE
THURSDAY,  DEC 2 @ 7:00PM

LBC wil l  be part icipating in the Vinton parade this
year!  Our theme is "Bel ieve -  Acts 16:31"  and we
wil l  have the kids r ide on our Christmas Train.  We
need helpers to supervise and hand out candy  (both
youth and adults are welcome!) .  Please see Thomas
Payne for  more information.

Please come out and support  our  church during this
community event!

LIVE NATIVITY
THURSDAY -  SATURDAY, DEC 16,  17,  18
5:30-7:30PM & 7:30-9:30PM
SUNDAY, DEC 19
8:00-8:30AM & 10:30-11:00AM

Reserve your spot to serve in our live nativity! This is an
impactful way to remind the community of the real meaning
of Christmas! Costumes and hot chocolate provided. Sign up
at the bulletin board or on the app.

LOST & FOUND
NOW AT THE GREETER'S TABLE

If you are missing or have lost anything, please check at our
new Lost & Found located at the greeter's table in the
welcome center. If you have any dishes left from our
anniversary celebration, please pick them up here.

ALL-IN MEN'S MINISTRY

CAMP BETHEL MEN'S RETREAT
FINCASTLE,  VA
THIS FRIDAY & SATURDAY,  DECEMBER 3-4

Our All-In Men's Ministry invites men of all ages to join us
for our weekend retreat at Camp Bethel. This overnight stay
is a great way to get acquainted with the men of our church
and dive deeper into your relationship with God.

Cost is $45 for dinner Friday at the church before we leave,
lodging, and breakfast Saturday morning. Men will meet at
the church Friday at 5:30pm for pizza, then take the bus to
Camp Bethel, and arrive back at the church Saturday about
noon. Sign up at the bulletin board or on the app if you would
like to attend!

(If someone would like to go but feel they can't afford to,
please reach out to John Sink or Pastor Josh.)

ALL-IN MEN'S MEETING 
CANCELLED FOR THIS MONTH

Due to the Thanksgiving holiday and upcoming Men's Retreat,
our monthly time of accountability and worship for Sunday,
November 28 has been cancelled.

MISSIONS

INTERNATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER
Though the official day of observance is over, please continue
to pray for our persecuted brothers and sisters around the
world!

MISSIONS CHRISTMAS CARD
Our annual Christmas Wishes email to the Lighthouse
missionary families will be available for you to post a greeting
in the next couple of weeks. Look for it soon!

WAR ROOM
WE INVITE YOU TO BE A PRAYER WARRIOR!

This ministry is open to all believers within our church who
want to lift up our pastors, our leaders, and our church family
- everybody is qualified to pray!

Please feel free to sign up to pray for the 8:30am or 11:00am
service, or simply come and join us! Warriors will be meeting
every service in the War Room, the office at the back of the
Marriage ALIVE class.


